## **Daniel Buchholtz**

From: Brian Podany <bpodany@blainemn.gov>

**Sent:** Tuesday, May 14, 2024 2:58 PM **To:** Daniel Buchholtz; Bob Nelson

**Subject:** Kudos Chief Antoine

This message was sent from outside of the organization. Please do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the source of this email and know the content is safe.

Good Afternoon Mayor Nelson and City Administrator Buchholtz,

I just wanted to pass on some kudos and appreciation for Chief Antoine. In his fairly short time as Chief, he has done an amazing job and has been a pleasure to work with. He has advocated relentlessly for professionalism and has taken a leadership role on various things across the County, something that can be intimidating at times. He is well regarded by our staff here in Blaine as well and I just thought I would pass on some support. If there is ever anything you need please don't hesitate to reach out. Have a great rest of the week and take care,

## -Brian Podany



## **Brian Podany**

Safety Services Director/ Chief of Police

## **Blaine Police Department**

10801 Town Square Drive NE, Blaine MN 55449

p: 763-785-6168 f: 763-785-6100

BlaineMN.gov



Community Connect – A Crime Prevention Partnership

BlaineMN.gov/CommunityConnect

